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Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Denette <denette.goe@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 5:23 PM

To: Robert Maul

Subject: Regarding purposed development along ingles road

Who this may concern  

I have grown up in camas and I would like to know the hearing date of this purposed development. I am highly 

aware that there are wildlife in this area and that concerns me. !  

 

Feel free to call me or reply by email. Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely, 

 

Denette  

 

 
Sent on a Boost Samsung Galaxy S® III 
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